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We are pleased to announce the winners of the February 2022 OPTA lottery draw: 

This month’s 1st prize of £34.50 and 2nd prize of £14.50 were won by numbers both 

bought by Anna Hull. 

A £10.00 payment on School Gateway gives you a £1 stake per month for the 10 months in 

which we run the lottery each year. Your first entry into the draw will be the month 

following your payment. Half the proceeds of the lottery are donated back to the school, 

with the other half funding winnings – a great way to support our children’s education and 

win something back! 

Congratulations if you are a winner. Please contact optalot2012@gmail.com (the OPTA 

lottery email address) so that we can arrange for your winnings to be forwarded to you. 

Please note that any prizes not claimed within 6 months of the draw taking place will be 

added to the fund for the School. 

The draws were undertaken by Mr M Hilder, on behalf of the PTA at 15.15 on Saturday 8th 

January and were independently witnessed by Mrs M Doswell. 


